The 2nd International Conference on Conservation of Forest Genetic Resources in Siberia (Akademgorodok, Novosibirsk, Russia, August 3-9, 2009)
Dear prospective participants of the conference,
The registration and abstract submission deadline has been extended till May 30th. Please, register and submit your abstract on-line at http://www-sbras.nsc.ru/ws/cfgrs2009/index.en.html.

If you have not booked your flight yet, please, notice that the conference starts on August 3rd morning, and the best time for arriving would be August 2nd.
The conference program will be announced and displayed at http://www-sbras.nsc.ru/ws/cfgrs2009/index.en.html after July 7th.
We hope to see you at the conference!

Best regards,

Organizing Committee

